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To the kind attention of  
Dr. Hans Schrangl 

ERO Secretary 
 
Concern:  
Nomination of Dr. Enrico Lai as ERO Auditor 
 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary of the European Regional Organisation of the World 
Dental Federation, dear Dr. Schrangl,  
 
as this year the ERO will renew its Board I kindly ask to consider Dr. 
Enrico Lai for the position of ERO Auditor.  
Dr. Lai has a long experience in finance matters and is the Treasurer of 
the Italian Dental Association, AIO, since 15 years. 
He is well known for his competence and efficiency in our Association as 
well as in ERO. 
Dr. Lai has my unconditioned support and, furthermore, the 
encouragement from the entire AIO Board to candidate again for the post 
of ERO Auditor.  
I kindly ask you to consider my request and nominate Enrico Lai as the 
future ERO Auditor.  
 
With my best personal regards  

 

President of Italian Dental Association 

Pierluigi Delogu 

	


